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Dear colleagues,

It is a real pleasure for me to invite you to attend the 7th Congress of the
International Federation of Facial Plastic Surgery Societies (IFPSS) to
be held in Rome, Italy, on May 9-12, 2012.

The main objective of the International Federation of Facial Plastic
Surgery Societies (IFFPSS) is to promote excellent quality of education,
and the growth of facial plastic surgery around the world. Every two
years an international scientific meeting is conducted in conjunction with
one of the country members of the IFFPSS. All previous meetings have
been extraordinary learning opportunities and great social and cultural
events. Rome will be another memorable highlight.

The 7th IFFPSS Congress will encompass the globe to provide you with the most extensive,
comprehensive and inclusive educational event regarding techniques, trends and tastes in the world
of facial plastic surgery. Rhinoplasty, aging face surgery, injectables, lasers, fat grafting,
non-ablative resurfacing, implants, otoplasty, nasal and facial reconstruction, endoscopic sinonasal
and skull base surgery, practice management and medico-legal issues will be covered by a world
renowned faculty. The programme will be truly enriching for everyone.

In addition, the agenda will feature new ideas from around the world. If you wish to share a personal
innovation with an international audience, please contact me at mail@pietropalma.it

As we all wish we had more time to be shared with colleagues and friends, the 7th IFFPSS Congress
will not only offer a unique and exceptional academic event but also a delightful social gathering.
Rome is a fantastic setting. The traveler fortunate enough to make Rome one of his destinations will
become enamoured by its beauty, arts, and traditions.

Please consider planning to join your friends and colleagues in Rome, Italy, in May 2012.
I look forward to welcoming you in Rome!

Pietro Palma, MD
President, 7th IFFPSS Congress
President, European Academy of Facial Plastic surgery


